BEMP & Watershed Watch Share Research Results

On Thursday and Friday, April 24 and 25, 2014, nearly 220 4™ to 12"*-grade students gathered at El
Rancho de los Golandrinas near Santa Fe and Bosque School in Albuquerque to share their research
results from participation in the Bosque Ecosystem Monitoring Program (BEMP) and Watershed
Watch. Students continued their trend of immersing themselves in learning about science by learn-
ing about birds of prey, aquatic invertebrates, reptiles and amphibians, water use and conservation,
and mammals. BEMP is a partnership between The University of New Mexico (UNM) Department
of Biology and Bosque School, and conducts outreach for the Sevilleta Long Term Ecological

Research site. For more information, please visit the Bosque School website.



http://www.bosqueschool.org/bemp.aspx

